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MEMORANDUM 

PWC-C 50-2020 

Subject: Recommendation for Consideration from the Linking Niagara Transit 

Committee meeting held November 25, 2020 

Date: December 8, 2020 

To: Public Works Committee 

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

At its meeting held on November 25, 2020, the Linking Niagara Transit Committee 

passed the following motion for consideration by the Public Works Committee: 

Minute Item 6.1 
LNTC-C 6-2020 
Councillor Information Request: Niagara Transit Governance Study – Local Area 
Municipality Engagement 

 

That Correspondence Item LNTC-C 6-2020, being a memorandum from S. Fraser, 

Transportation Lead, GO Implementation Office, dated November 25, 2020, respecting 

Councillor Information Request: Niagara Transit Governance Study – Local Area 

Municipality Engagement, BE RECEIVED and BE CIRCULATED to the Local Area 

Municipalities; and 

That staff BE DIRECTED to reach out to the local area municipalities to arrange to 
present to their Council when the Niagara Transit Governance Study is being 
considered. 

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Ann-Marie Norio  

Regional Clerk 

 


